




 
 

From: media <media@aec.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 7 April 2021 11:40 AM
To: Tom Rogers <Tom.Rogers@aec.gov.au>; media <media@aec.gov.au>; Executive Leadership 
Team <ExecutiveLeadershipTeam@aec.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Guardian response re Laming FB authorisation [SEC=OFFICIAL]
 
Hi all, 
 
Guardian Australia have published our response as part of their live news blog. 
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